
This application proposes a minor change to KPPC-LP 10 meters above ground level on a 11 meter pole 

to be constructed adjacent to the current transmitter shed. With a power of 41 watts the distance to the 

is 117 dBu is 62 meters. There is no population or public roads within the 117 dBu contour to the 

proposed facility. The distance to KAJA (FM) is 35 km. The request complies with section 73.807  (e)(1) of 

the Commission rules and respectfully requests a waiver. 

 

 

Thank You 

 

George Chambers 
Director KPPC-LP 


